
Dear IBA Family, 

 

We are approaching a completely new stage in the prosperity of the International 

Boxing Association. 

 

The main motivation for me was, is and will be - the development of the sport of boxing 

all over the world, the creation and implementation of the necessary mechanisms and 

structures for even greater mass character, attractiveness and stability of boxing for 

people all over the world. 

 

Indeed, a lot of work has already been done, but now, after major reforms in absolutely 

every domain of the IBA structure, we are facing new challenges and, relatively, the 

most qualified specialists are needed. 

 

I strongly believe in the collective wisdom of future teamwork of the Board of 

Directors. Together, we must insure that our beloved sport keeps its elemental vigor 

through fairness, progressiveness, professionalism, dedication, enthusiasm and hard 

work of newly elected IBA Government Bodies. Thanks to the new Constitution and 

Regulations on Congress and Elections, the rights and obligations of each member of 

the IBA Government are already clearly distributed. 

 

I have been in the IBA governing structure for more than three years. For more than 

five years I have also consistently and successfully held a position in the Executive 

Committee of the European Confederation. Only by joint actions and decisions of 

highly qualified Members we have achieved results and success. 

 

Looking at my experience also at the national level, where I have been entrusted with 

the position of President for more than 13 years, I know and see also all possible issues 

and requests directly from athletes and coaches. 

 

My multitasking, personal success, stability, extensive experience in boxing governing, 

as well as the constant desire to develop and learn about current trends will definitely 

help the IBA to work even better at the highest level. I am absolutely sure that my 

experience in sports management and many years of love of boxing will be useful for 

the Confederation. 

 

Without any doubt, I am looking forward to discuss my ideas with IBA Family 

members and always remain open to your views on boxing issues. 

 

At long last, it will be an honor for me if as a Director, in team with the new 

composition of the Board, we can fulfill the maximum of duties in accordance with the 

Constitution, and our successes will be seen and appreciated by all members of the IBA 

family. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Volodymyr Prodyvus. 


